
Another opening, another show ...
 
Dear Ice Company Volunteer &
 
The lights dimmed, the curtain shimmered, and a voice echoed: � Ladies and Gentlemen,  Welcome to Ice Company� ! We were 
all there at some time &  most of the time & it seems ALL of the time and we are now part of an amazing alumnus that shares 
an unparalleled  experience known as Southfield Ice Company.
 
Ice Company began in 1972 and performed to sell-out crowds for 30 consecutive years delighting            audiences from all 
over the globe. It was a special time that has left us all with special  memories!
 
In honor of the 50th anniversary of the City of Southfield and 30 wonderful years of Ice Company, we are gathering once more 
to celebrate, reminisce, tell stories, meet each other� s spouses and children and         acknowledge the common experience that 
we� re sure all of us remember with great fondness and pride.
 
So, let� s meet on Saturday, July 12, 2008 from 2:00 PM� 6:30 PM at the City of Southfield� s beautiful      historic sight� The 
Burgh! The city is generously providing the main dish, beverages and an  incredible   location. We just need to bring a dish to 
pass� you know the drill, it� s like a 3-show Saturday! Oh, and don� t forget to bring your photos to share &  start digging 
through those boxes now!
 
Please take a moment to fill out the form below and mail it back to the address indicated. Or, if you like, just e-mail your 
response &  but please include all of the information requested below. We would like to provide an alumni roster for everyone 
after the reunion.
 
As happens over the years, we have lost touch with many Ice Chorines and Ice Cavaliers. So, if you think we may have missed 
someone, please pass this letter along to them. With your help, we should be able to reach just about everyone!

 
On behalf of Ron Basten and The City of Southfield, 

we sincerely hope you will join us for this festive occasion! 
 

Your Reunion Committee
Ron Basten ~ James Cristbrook ~ Beth Johnson

Irene Duff ~ Carolyn Phaneuf
 

Reunion Location
The Burgh

26060 Berg Road
Southfield MI 48034

At the Northeast Corner of Civic Center Drive and Berg Road

 
q  Yes, I will be attending. Number of guests: _____.
 
q  No, I will not be attending but I am providing my information below for the alumni roster.
 
q  I am undecided at this time.
 
Name:  _______________________________________
Street Address:  _______________________________________
City, State, Zip:  _______________________________________
Telephone:  _______________________________________
E-mail:  _______________________________________
 
Please mail your response to:  Beth Johnson
  30170 Northgate Lane
  Southfield, MI 48076  
 
Or simply e-mail: James Cristbrook (Cristiano) at jcrist1963@aol.com

mailto:jcrist1963@aol.com

